Mobile Migrant Family Literacy Project
By Derek Poole
Director of Literacy Volunteers of Wayne County

I am pleased to announce that the RALC Mobile Migrant family Literacy Project was a huge success!  These evenings which we host with school collaborations in Wayne County, focused on modeling reading to children as a family learning event.  

These events were held in June, July, and August in Red Creek, Williamson, and Sodus.  The Red Creek Family Fun Literacy Night was held at the ABCD Childcare Center and was wildly successful, exceeding my expectations.  I had hoped for thirty people and we had over sixty people including children who attended.
  
The events also took place in Williamson and Sodus, both hosted in community rooms at the local libraries.  Several people who attended even obtained library cards!  
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This project has opened many doors for further expansion for literacy in Wayne County.  Migrant farm working families have been underserved for a long time, and this allowed me to spread my message about family literacy and the importance of reading together.

